
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

We hope you all had a restful half-term. The children have explored all things 

fireworks this week and have produced some wonderful art, craft and construction 

pieces linked to the celebrations.  

 

 

 

In Phonics this week, the children have learnt the sound /igh/ as in tie. 

Please encourage your child to complete their home learning activity 

sheet to help consolidate this learning – thank you.  

 

 

 

The year 6 children will continue to come into classes every afternoon 

to collect donations for the Royal British Legion. If you would like your 

child to make a donation and receive a poppy, we encourage any 

money to be brought in in a named envelope. 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a great weekend. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year One team 
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